
 

Hello Fourth Graders! 

 

Let me be the first to welcome you to fourth grade! I                         

hope you are as excited as I am for the new school                       

year! We are going to have a blast learning new things in room 22! 

 

Please check the JMI school website for a list of back to school                         

supplies. (Virtual Backpack) Please put your supplies in a pencil case.                     

Keep extra pencils, erasers etc. at home to refill your                   

supplies as needed.  

 

In addition please bring: 

● A ​small, unframed (no larger than 5x7) picture               

of your family  

 

 

Are you ready for your first assignment? In order for us to get 

to know each other better, I would like you to put four or five items 

into a small bag.  These items should help the rest of us learn more 

about you and what you like.  For example: pictures, sports cards, a 

small toy, awards, your favorite candy wrapper, etc.  Be creative! You 

may decorate the bag if you want.  We will have lots of fun sharing 

what’s in our bags during the first couple days of school 

I look forward to seeing you in September! Enjoy the rest of your                         

summer! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Beni 
 


